
                                                                    January 12, 2013 

Happy New Year,  

  I did attend North County Inland and North Coastal ASC's.  

  The Board approved service pamphlet An Introduction To NA Meetings is out for review and input from 

the fellowship until April 30, 2013. To have this piece fellowship approved it will be in the 2014 CAR to 

be voted on. 

   Ideas are starting to be gathered for the Traditions Book Project.  Please send your experience and 

source material to worldboard@na.org , or you can use the online form for your workshop results at 

www.na.org/traditions . There is also a traditions discussion board. 

  For all of our area and regional chairpersons of H&I , Convention , and PR/PI the World Office has set 

up online webinars to help bring together these trusted servants to discuss issues and solutions. Please 

send your name, email address,trusted servant position, and region or area to events@na.org for 

conventions; handi@na.org for H&I servants; and PR@na.org for Pr/PI trusted servants.  

 

Peace and Loving Service, Nila  760 855 9895  nilac3402@gmail.com 


